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REQUEST FORTENDER 2425-32
GILBERT STREET FLOOD

PREVENTION WORKS

The Town of Port Hedland (Town) is seeking a qualified
Contractor(s) to design, supply, and install three (3)
new pumps to suitable for floodwater mechanical
pumping.The deadline for submissions is 03:00 pm
WAST, Wednesday, 26 February 2025. Mandatory Site
Inspection 10:00 AM WAST on Wednesday, 5 February
2025

Tender documents and information on how to respond
is available at http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-
council/work-with-us/tenders-rfps-eois.aspx or by
e-mailing procurement@porthedland.wa.gov,au.

The Town accepts electronic submissions only.
Electronic submissions are to be made viaVendorPanel
by the closing date and time. Canvassing of Elected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission. The lowest or any tender may
not necessarily be accepted. b |
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Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




